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SR 706/ INDIANTOWN ROAD LANE CLOSURES TO OCCUR FOR MAST ARM 

INSTALLATION 
 

JUPITER–   Beginning next week, there will be several closures temporary lane closures on S.R. 706/ Indiantown 

Road for final mast arm installation, for approximately three days, Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) 

Officials report.   

 

The western-most exit of Jupiter West Plaza (adjacent to I-HOP) will be closed.  Motorists are being asked to exit at 

Island Way, located on the west end of the plaza. The northeast corner of Central Boulevard and Indiantown Road 

will be closed. The right turn lane will be affected.  The northwest corner of Central Boulevard and Indiantown Road 

will be closed.  The right turn lane will be affected.  The southeast corner of Central Boulevard and Indiantown Road 

will be closed.  The right turn lane will be affected.  The southwest corner of Central Boulevard and Indiantown Road 

will be closed.  The right turn lane will be affected.  The exit to the KFC/Starbucks Plaza will be closed.  Detours will 

be in place. Motorists are being asked to exit at 68th Terrace North located on the west end of the plaza. 

 

Each closure is anticipated to last no longer than one hour.  Closures will occur between the hours of 5 a.m. and 5 

p.m.  The contractor will be placing uprights, mast arms and signals during this time. 

 

For information on FDOT construction projects in Palm Beach County, please refer to 

www.pbfdot.com/95Expansion. For around-the-clock, real-time traffic information within the tri-county area (Palm 

Beach, Broward and Miami-Dade Counties), travelers should call 511. Information is also available on-line at 

www.511southflorida.com. These free services are provided by FDOT and the SunGuide™ Partners.   
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